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Parent teacher interviews 

We have put out some booking times for you to 
have a chat with your child’s profile teacher if 
you wish in the form of a parent teacher 
interview for next Tuesday. This is optional, and 
you are welcome to ask at any time for a chat 
about your child.  
 
Recently we handed out aspiration forms for 
your children. Once these are completed please 
hand back in to one of the teaching team or 
bring along to your interview to discuss.  
 
Snow days 

Over winter, we may need to open late due to 
snow or ice. Late starts are inconvenient but are 
essential to ensure the safety of staff and 
children. Late start notices are put on The Hits 
89.4 FM. Listen to the radio or check out their 
facebook page to see the latest updates 
https://www.facebook.com/thehitsdunedin?ref
=ts&fref=ts 
 
Ambi visit 

We are lucky to have Ambi the mini ambulance 
booked in to visit us on Thursday 4th July. This is 
a very informative and interactive visit teaching 
the children about the work the St John 
ambulance service provides. We welcome a 
gold coin donation from families for us to 
present to Ambi to support their teaching  
service.  
 
Matariki evening  

Please pencil Friday 5th July on your calendars. 
We will be having a Matariki celebration with a 
disco and shared kai evening from 5-6.30pm.  

 

Staffing 

We would like to welcome Caitlyn back at the 
end of July from her maternity leave. Little Isla 
is doing well and will be joining the nursery. 
 
Farewell to Megan who is moving onto another 
centre early July after many years at York Place. 
Best wishes in her new path.  
 
Welcome to Tina who has been doing some 
relieving shifts in the preschool. She has years 
of experience teaching both in centres and 
nannying and we are pleased to have her join 
our team.  

 
 

Our tamariki  

Happy school days to: Axel and Ollie 
 
Farewell to Tyler who is joining his mum in 
Wellington, and Nixon and Lachlan on their 
move to Mosgiel. 
 
Welcome to: Amie, Arlo, and Beibei 
 
Please ensure children have a warm jacket and 
hat that are clearly named each day so they can 
still enjoy our outdoor programme over the 
winter.

 


